NSG Report July 2015

The season has ended and what a season it was! 2015 has been the most successful season for St. Paul's netball in memory!!

Not only did we end up being Second on the overall leader board, missing out to St. Columban's, BUT we also had 3 teams that won Premierships!!! The year 8A, Seconds & Thirds teams that proved that St. Paul's is a force to be reckoned with on the netball courts.

Our 2016 Netball Tour to New Zealand has been approved and we are currently seeking expressions of interest within the current year 10 & 11 girls. Fundraising for the tour will start with our participation in the Holt Bolt on 18th October which we will be sharing with Rugby.

We have two competitions left for 2015, the Vicky Wilson Cup & The Mission Firebirds Cup. The Vicky Wilson cup will consist of a development team of girls from Years 9-12. The Firebirds Cup will be a team from our Year 6 girls and they complete on the Sunshine Coast in October.

Our AGM will be held on Tuesday 20th October.

Warm Regards

Rebecca Kerta NSG President 2015